
 
 

 
Traffic Advice 

 
Temporary Suspension of Cycle Parking Areas 

in San Hing Praya Street, Praya Street in Cheung Chau 
 
  Members of the public are advised that in order to facilitate a joint-departmental clearance 
operation, the cycle parking area in San Hing Praya Street, Praya Street in Cheung Chau will be 
suspended from 8:00 a.m. on 3 May 2022 (Tuesday) to 11:59 p.m. on 8 May 2022 (Sunday). 
 
        All bicycles and other properties left in the bicycle places and nearby areas within the above 
period will be removed. Advance notices will be put up in the bicycle places and nearby areas to 
remind the public to take away their belongings from the concerned areas before the period of 
suspension. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

交通通告  
 

長洲新興海傍街及海傍街的單車停泊區臨時封閉 
 

公眾人士請注意，為配合進行一項聯合清理行動，由2022年5月3日(星期二)上午8時
至2022年5月8日(星期日)晚上11時59分，位於長洲新興海傍街及海傍街的單車停泊處將臨時
封閉。 

 

所有在上述期間留在單車停泊處及附近位置的單車及其他物品將全被移走。當局將

在該等單車停泊處及附近位置預先張貼告示，提醒市民須在封閉期前取回自己停放在該處的

所有物品。 




